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Darwin McClary

From: Michael Lamb

Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 8:03 PM

To: Darwin McClary

Cc: c cyrowski; Sonja Stout; Mark Amundson (amundsonm@lakeorionpolice.org); Wesley 

Sanchez

Subject: Requesting Village Newsletter be added to next agenda

Darwin, 

Carl and I would like to bring the newsletter forward to the Council on the next agenda. We have been 
asking for some time.  

-What should we consider for content? 

-Can we produce and mail inhouse?  We have the new super copier. 

-Do we get a preferential postage rate? Never thought to ask before. 

-What content should be include? Black/white, Color. 

-My thoughts would be something a person might put on their household info board and leave to hang 
until the next one arrived. 

Thank you, 

Mike Lamb 


